
 

 
 
 
DATE: January 6, 2021, 2020, 4:30 p.m 
FROM: David Wormald, President 
RE: COVID-19 Update 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Public Health Declares Outbreak Over at St. Joseph’s Lifecare Centre Brantford 
 
The outbreak at St. Joseph’s Lifecare Centre Brantford, reported December 21st has now been 
declared over by Brant County Health Unit. At this time there are no known positive cases of 
COVID-19 among our resident population or our staff population.  While this is very good news, 
it does not result in any changes to visitation restrictions or admissions, since the province is 
currently in lockdown. 
 
We continue to follow a principle of open and transparent communication as we respond to 
COVID-19 and as always, the well-being of those in our care remains our top priority.  
 
All staff continue to be tested on a weekly basis as a measure of safety against the spread of 
the COVID-19 virus. 
 
  


